
AU men's lacrosse game at R.I.T. postponed 
4/06/02

ROCHESTER The Alfred University men's lacrosse game scheduled for Saturday, April 6, at 1 p.m. against R.I.T. in
Rochester has been postponed due to inclement weather. The game has been rescheduled for tomorrow, April 7, at
1p.m. To date, the Saxons have compiled a record of 5-2 overall, and 1-1 in Empire 8 competition.


